
 

 

 
 

 

U. S. Postal Service Representatives will hold a 
 

Community Briefing 
 

 Monday, June 22, 2009  
6:00 PM 

 
Representatives from the U. S. Postal Service’s Facilities Office 

will brief the leaders and citizens of Dunwoody on USPS’ plan to 

relocate postal retail operations from the Dunwoody Branch to 

the Carrier Annex and dispose of the Dunwoody Branch 

property through a public sale. 

 

The briefing will be held in the Dunwoody City Council Chamber 

located at 41 Perimeter Center East, Dunwoody, GA. 

USPS Representatives will present the various options the Postal 

Service is considering and outline the process and procedure. 

 

Questions and comments will be welcomed. 


